
 

 

 
17th November 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 

Year 3 and 4 Bikeability Learn to Ride Training 
 
Your child is invited to take part in a free Learn to Ride training course on 14th January 2022.  It will 
take place during school time, and will involve the children learning to ride a bicycle safely.  
 
Bikeability is the only approved cycle training programme supported by the Department of 
Transport. The course is designed to teach children how to control and master riding their bike. It is 
not suitable for children who are already able to ride a bike without help. All training will be 
delivered by fully trained DBS checked National Standard Instructors. Anyone wishing to take part 
in the session would also benefit from practising ahead of the day too. 
 
Children will need to bring in their own bike to school which should be in a roadworthy condition, 
together with a cycle helmet and appropriate clothing (waterproofs, a warm coat and gloves). 
 
The session will be free.  Places are limited and will be booked on a first come first served basis. If 
you would like your child to take part please read the attached forms carefully and complete the 
consent form, returning it to the school office by Friday 26th November.  

 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tracy Keefe 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 

 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01480 226730 

Fax: 01480 226731 

 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

 
 


